
 East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework 

 

Teacher: Mrs Archer Dytch Subject:  History Date: 23.2.24 

 

 

Good afternoon,  

 

I’m sure that you will all agree that this week has been an exceptional week for both Year 3 and 

Year 4. Year 3 have thoroughly enjoyed their workshops, cooking, dancing and playing football and 

Year 4 have learned new skills, challenged themselves and made fabulous memories to last a 

lifetime.  
 

Photos of Dukes Barn can be found in the Year 4 class pages – please take time to have a look. I’m sure you’ll 

be very surprised to see how much they did.  

 

Homework: 

As Lower Key Stage 2 we have set a creative piece of work that needs to be brought into school for the 8th 

July. We would like each child to make an Ancient Egyptian artifact to go in our Ancient Egyptian Museum. 

The Museum will be open the public on July 8th (Parent’s open day). Please label your artifact so visitors can 

read and learn a little about your piece.  

 

This will be the last homework we will set as we are aware that you may also be making things for the village 

show next week.  

 

 
 

 
 

Thank you. 

 
Mrs. Archer Dytch, Miss Brownley and Miss Waghorn 
 

To be returned by:    8.6.24 

 


